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Media Release - Covid Update 24 October 2021 
 
 
  
We have just received confirmation from the South West Health & Hospital Service that testing of 
close and casual contacts of the recent COVID case, who visited the far south west Qld. area for a 
short time, have all come back negative.  
 
  
Whilst this is good news, residents are urged to get vaccinated to aid in protecting our community, 
particularly with the borders likely to be opened mid December.  
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